
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−1736/P1dn

MCP:jld

March 9, 2015

Cheryl:

Attached is a preliminary draft regarding meat and poultry inspection.  I have included
several notes within the draft that should be reviewed and addressed.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.

Mary Pfotenhauer
Legislative Attorney
(608) 266−6778
mary.pfotenhauer@legis.wisconsin.gov


